
Dear Customers and Stakeholders 

 

Please note that with effect from 13 March 2017, PSiRA Head Office (Centurion) will only assist: 

 

1. New Registrations,  

2.  Who have received SMS notifications to come collect their certificates and   

3. Cards and Directors of Security Companies. 

 

All renewals must be done at Arcadia and Johannesburg branches  

 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 


